Nova Scotia College of Art and Design

Art Education Division
5163 Duke Street
Halifax, NS B3J 3J6

Phone: (902) 494-8149

Fax: (902) 425-4172
www.nscad.ns.ca

April 22, 2002

Ms. Paula Gallant
Beechville/Lakeside/Timberlea Elementary
22 James Street

Timberlea, NS B3T 1G9

Dear Ms. Gallant:

On behalf of the NSCAD Art Education Division, students and
faculty, I would like to thank you for your generous support in
hosting one of our student teachers in Advanced Practicum this
semester. As you are aware, the classroom experience is a
significant aspect of our program and the practical insights gained
for by our students through these placements are critical to their
development as classroom teachers.

I hope that we will have many opportunities to work with you
again. We very much value your support for art education in the
schools. Please feel free to contact me should you like to host
another student in the near future. It is quite likely that I will be in
touch again regarding possible future placements. I wish you a
very successful remainder of term.

Sincerely,

s

Richard Mueller
Associate Professor
Coordinator of Student Placements

cc: Mr. Mike O'Leary, Principal
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